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This letter indicates our free, prior, and informed consent to the submission of the
"Documents of the Poruboni Language Project" to the UNESCO's Best Practices List.
Spoken by a few number of individuals, the Proruboni language, ancestral language of the
Poruboni People, its one of the most endangered Brazilian indigenous languages. All of us,
the Poruboni People, are interest in having the knowledge of ours ancestors well
documented and safeguarded. The patiicipation in the UNESCO's safeguarding programme
will be an important step for the Porubonl community. We also authorize the use of the
pictures of the developing stages of the "Documents of the Porubora Language Project" for
public divulgation.

Porto Velho, 10th December 2009

Porubora People Representatives


